
ASCOT ROTARY CLUB INC 

MEETING  DETAILS:  

We meet twice per month 

Where:  Ingot Hotel, Belmont 

When—2nd AND 4th Tuesday of each month 

What time:  7.00 for 7.30 am start.  All over 

by 8.30 am 

JANUARY AT A GLANCE: 

January  :  Board Meeting? 

January 12 : at Ingot:  Host Chair    

January 26—BBQ in a park somewhere 

Every Sunday:  Recommencing  January 10:   

  Vic Park Markets 

President:  Michael Metcalf;  Immediate PP and Foundation:  Hugh Langridge;  

Admin Secretary and Community Services:  Michelle Kendall; Minutes Secretary:  Roma Gehringer; 

Treasurer:  Joanna Kendall; Club Services:  Ros McLernon; International Services:  Mike Bermann;  

Vocational/Youth:  Stuart Rutter. 

BIRTHDAYS/ANNIVERSARIES— 

JANUARY 

BIRTHDAYS  

Dianne Reed  14 January 

 ANNIVERSARIES: 

 - 

ROTARY ANNIVERSARIES 

Christine Goss  31 years  1 January 

NEXT MEETING: 

Will be a face to face meeting at the Ingot Hotel 

On 12 January,  7.00 am for 7.30 start 

Host Chair:   Joanna Kendall 

On Welcoming:    Stuart Rutter 

 



VICTORIA PARK MARKETS AND SWAP MEET 

As promised Pete has filled in the gaps for the roster for 2021.  If a date doesn’t suit you, 

find someone to swap with and let either Pete or Dianne know what the swap is. Con-

tact Pete either on 0419948417 or psricho@iinet.net.au  or let me know—Dianne Reed 

0438353849 

VICTORIA PARK MARKETS—ROSTER INFORMATION for November and December 

  Early Shift (6—8 am)   Late Shift (11.45—1.30 pm) 

January 10 Dianne Reed     Starick Rep 

January 17 Ngala Rep    Mike Bermann 

January 24 Stuart Rutter    Joanna Kendall 

January 31 Stephen Kendall    Hugh Langridge 

February  7 Ros or Gerry McLernon   Michael Metcalf 

February 14 Chris Merton    Peter Richardson 

Thank you to those who volunteered, or who were volunteered.  Start thinking of when you can once again help out by 

attending early or late shift from January 10th. 

Let either Pete or myself know if you have a preference for a date, 

or we will just slot you into a spot.   

POWERBALL WINNERS THIS MONTH: 

Michael Bermann 

Chris Merton 

THANK YOU EVERYONE 

WHO DONATED ITEMS FOR OUR HAMPERS. 

Due to your generosity we were able to prepare and hand over 27 

hampers plus other goodies to RUAH this morning.  Well done 

everyone.  A great big thank you to Joanna too for her assistance. 

A VERY WARM WELCOME  

To all the guests at our meeting this morning —

there were far too many to name, but you know 

who you were, and we know who you were.  

Thanks for coming and sharing our Christmas 

function with us and making is such a fun event. 



100 years of Rotary in Australia—

Centennial Ball—Friday 23 April 2021 

This is an invitation to all Rotarians and guests 

to get glammed up, put on your dancing shoes 

and help celebrate the fact that Rotary has 

been in Australia for 100 years.   

It includes a 3 course meal, drinks package,  

dancing music, and a few surprises at the Ritz 

Carlton!! 

Tickets are $195* (plus booking fee)  per per-

son via Trybooking. 

Anyone interesting in making up a table?  May-

be we can make this a club social event? 



43rd ANNUAL GOLF TOURNAMENT 

Interested in attending the next annual AGFR (Australian Golfing Fellowship of Rotarians)?  It will be 

held at Maroochy River Golf Club and hosted by the Rotary Club of Maroochydore.  Check our their 

website at www.agfr.org  to get details.   

Submit your entry early and pay a holding deposit of $100 to secure your registration, with the balance 

payable by close of business 16 April, 2021. 

Check out our Facebook page for photos and updates:  https://www.facebook.com/AscotRotary/  

Check out our Ascot Rotary Webpage for further articles, calendar items and updates:  https://portal.clubrunner.ca/7992/

Page/ShowHomePage 

Check out Bricktober’s website:  www.bricktober.info  and Facebook page:  www.facebook.com/Bricktober.Perth 

WANT TO KNOW WHAT OTHER ROTARY CLUBS ARE UP TO? 

Check out Rotary BlogSpot to find out: 

https://rotaryoutwest.blogspot.com/2020/12/548-pakistan-chad-nigeria-we-inducted.html 

CLUB SERVICES:   

Keep these dates in mind: 

Our next meeting will be  January 12, with 

Joanna Kendall as host chair 

January 26—a BBQ picnic breakfast—watch 

this space for where it will be 

APOLOGIES IN ADVANCE PLEASE 

If you know you are not going to be able to make it to the meeting, in particular the face to face meetings, please can you 

let Jodie, our Attendance Officer know ahead of time.  She can be contacted on 0412329859 

HOST CHAIRS 

Can you please let me know as far in advance as possible who your guest 

speaker will be so that I can put that information onto the website Calendar. 

If a date doesn’t suit you find someone who can swap with you and then let 

me know what the swap is please. 

Thanks. Dianne 

ROTARY DISTRICT CONFERENCE 

March 5—7th 2021 at Optus Stadium. 

https://www.rotarywa.org/joint-district-
conference 
 

Get tickets early and support this Joint District 

Conference in the Centennial year of Rotary in 

Australia 

Early bird rates apply if you get in quick. 
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WHAT A MEETING WE HAD THIS MORNING 

 guests, awards, prizes, Santa came visiting; great food, great fellowship—we had it 

all—even Scrooge came calling! 

 Here are some highlights: 

PAUL HARRIS FELLOWSHIP RECIPIENT 

Kerry-Anne Andrews was awarded a PHF for her 

efforts in supporting Bricktober.  The links with our 

club go way back.  Well done Kerry-Anne 

REVERSE RAFFLE WINNER 

Neville D’vanz receiving his prize from Joanna 

BEST OUTFIT—CHILDREN’S CATEGORY AND ADULT CATEGORY: 

 

Ebenezer Scrooge joined in the party, 

and hardly said ‘bah humbug’ the 

whole morning. 



TWO OF OUR RAFFLE PRIZE WINNERS: 
GUEST SPEAKER TODAY 

JESSICA CORBYN FROM RUAH 

Jessica spoke about the history of RUAH—

and reminded us that it started as the “Flying 

Nuns” back in 1959 who were helping the 

homeless back then.  Changes have seen it 

evolve and emerge as  the RUAH of today.  

Their manifesto is “brave hearts, bold 

strides” 

 

SANTA DROPPED IN FOR A QUICK VISIT 

WE DONATED 27 HAMPERS 

TO  RUAH  

With everyone’s help we raised 

sufficient funds to create  an 

amazing 27 hampers to give to 

RUAH.  They will give them out to 

those who are homeless or in 

need  and bring a big of cheer into 

their lives this Christmas. 

Thank you to everyone who was  

involved in this project. 


